From: Felipe Ortiz <nlpoanvi@gmail.com=

Date: Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 1.06 PM

To: Tom Letizia <Tom@LetiziaAgency.com=

Cc: Rafael Gil =nlpoa905@gmail.com=, Felipe Ortiz <nlpoanv@gmail. com=
Subject: NLPOAA Advocacy PAC endorsement for Candidate Kerri Maxey

Good Afternoon Mr. Letizia,

The National Latino Peace Officers Association Advocacy is please to advise they have voted to endorse Kerri Maxey for Family Court Judge. The
endorsement is on behalf of the NLPOA Southrn NV Chapter and the NLPOA Clark County Chapter and over 700 members.

Your candidate will receive the official letter from Chair Guillermo Billy Mendez, Omaha, Nebraska, on our behalf.

In the meantime please share and feel free to use this logo.

Raphael Gil

Local Endorsement Chair
f02-600-1025
nipoa%05@agmail.com




